General Offices. 112 West Michigan Avenue, Jackson, Michigan 49201 « Area Code 817 788-0880

February 12, 199

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing
U. §. Atomic Energy Commissicn
Washington, D. C. 20545

Dear Dr. Morris:

In accordance with your letter of February 3, 1969, we have
transmitted twelve additional copies of the Midland General Taformation
and application document to your office under separate cover.

I hope you will not hesitate to contact us for any additicnal
information you might require.

Yours very truly,

WEK/je W. E. Kessler
Project Engineer
CC: RDAllen
PAPerry
JLBacon
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